
     

 

 

 

 

 

 

Annual Cross Country House Event – Thursday 24th November 

 

This year we have decided to hold our annual cross country event at each of our sites. Reception 

and Year 1 will compete in the cross country at Holt Road whilst Year 2 will take part in the event 

at Mill Lane. Each child that takes part will be running for their house and will generate a score for 

their team. The top three runners in each year group race will be awarded a first, second and third 

place medal at the end of the event. Scores will be amalgamated across all year groups to give a 

winning team. We welcome parents to come and cheer the children on at both sites. 

Outline of the day: 

Mill Lane Begins at 9:30am – Parents welcome to stay after drop off for a cuppa. 

Racing will be finished by 10:30am 

Year 2 children will walk back to Holt Road at 11am – we will need parents 

to volunteer to walk back with the children. Please let us know if you can 

help. 

 

Holt Road Begins at 2:30pm 

Reception will race first on the track just out on the court next to the park. 

Year 1 will race straight after. 

Races will finish by the end of the school day. 

 

 

Important Information 

Year 2 children will need to be dropped off at Mill Lane in the morning (between 8:45-8:55am) 

where their class teacher will meet them. Please take your child to the main office where they 

will be taken into the hall for registration. 

Holt Road children (including Year 2) to come to school in warm sports clothes all day. 

Year 2 children bring a change of footwear. 

Mill Lane children to wear school uniform, but make sure a warm PE kit is in school, including 

trainers. 


